
NURSE NEGLIGENCE

Negligence is defined as doing something or failing to do something that a prudent, careful, and reasonable nurse would
do or not do in the same situation.

However, in order to succeed on a claim for infliction of emotional distress , it usually needs to be shown that
the verbal abuse resulted in some form of actual physical injury to the patient- for example, if a nurse yells at a
patient and triggers a heart attack in the patient. For example, a person can be sued for negligence if he or she
causes an injury to another person while operating a motor vehicle. She presents malpractice seminars to
thousands of nurses every year across the nation. For example, the nurse might not have followed the right fall
procedures, did not give medications in a timely manner, or failed to perform procedures he or she was
intended to complete. Our legal team is also familiar with how certain times of a day, certain months, and
certain days of the week can leave a patient at a higher risk of falling. If you have experienced any legal issues
involving nursing malpractice, you may wish to hire a personal injury lawyer for direct assistance. Skipping
one of these steps can cause the wrong medication or wrong dosage to be given to a patient. These are the
types of details our nurses and doctors are familiar with when reviewing a medication or drug error lawsuit. If
a nursing error caused you or a loved one injury, you may have grounds for a medical malpractice claim
against the nurse who committed the error or the hospital where the negligence took place. Nursing
malpractice is a growing area of litigation, especially among the elderly. Submit By submitting this form I
agree to the terms of SeegerWeiss. Liability for nursing malpractice depends on many factors. We will look at
the specific elements of negligence in more detail in the next column. She collided with a truck and killed its
two occupants. Verbal, non-physical acts by a nurse are much more difficult to prove in a nursing malpractice
lawsuit. Nursing Malpractice Claim Generally, negligence is the failure to provide reasonable care. This is not
the case; patients of all ages suffer unnecessary falls while under the care of doctors, nurse practitioners, and
nurses. There is a relationship between the act that departed from accepted nursing care and the patient injury.
Medication Errors One of the very first things taught at nursing school is safe and proper medication
administration to patients. Falls can cause fractures to the hips, cervical, lumbar, thoracic, sacral spine, back
bone, vertebrae, ribs, and wrists. However, there are some exceptions. Ruthe C. Two deaths resulted from an
automobile accident in which a nurse was involved on her way home from a lab where she attended training.
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